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Appeal of Tim Frank to a Vacant Building Registration Requirement Notice at 801 SEVENTH STREET EAST.

Building is being used regularly and doesn't fall into the legal definition of a vacant building as described in St.
Paul Legislative Code, Chapter 43.

July 3, 2012
Steve Magner

Amended 11/7/12

WHEREAS, in the matter of the Appeal of Tim Frank to a Vacant Building Registration Requirement Notice at
801 SEVENTH STREET EAST, the Legislative Hearing Officer has reviewed the appeal and considered the
testimony of City staff and the appellant;

WHEREAS, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommends that the City Council grant the appeal; Now,
Therefore, Be It

RESOLVED, that the Saint Paul City Council hereby-accepis-and-adopts-the-Legislative Hearing-Officer's
recommendationinthis-matter denies the appeal and requires that 801 Seventh Street must enter the

reqistered vacant building program.
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